
August 10, 2021 

 

Meeting Time:    12:00 p.m. 

Meeting Place:    Rossville Town Park Pavilion 

Members Present:    15 members present 

 

1. Fred Rodkey called the meeting to order.  Minutes from the previous meeting 

were approved as presented. 

2. Treasurer’s Report: 

Checking Acct:  $15,022.67 

Savings Acct:  $13,692.84 

7 Month CD:  $10165.30 

 

New Business: 

1. Cody Chaplin attended the meeting to introduce himself and his business to the 

group.  He is a financial advisor. 

 

Old Business: 

1. Coupon Book Update—The current coupon books are no longer for sale.  If you 

have any left, please return to the Town Hall to be destroyed.  The new coupon 

books will soon be available for sale. 

2. Summer’s End Festival Poster—The posters are available for distribution. 

 

Summer’s End Festival Committees: 

 Advertising—Rita Betts questioned whether to advertise in The Times and the 

Journal Courier as most people don’t subscribe to hardcopy newspapers.  She 

would; however, advertise in the Carroll County Comet.  There were several 

suggestions made using social media to get the word out.  Advertising signs 

have been ordered.  Please let Rita know if you need a cash bag and how much 

your will need. 

 Booths/Rides—Jessica Heater stated the food court is now full and was still 

waiting to hear from FFA as to whether they would be doing their traditional pork 

chops.  Several of the vendors this year are using trailers.  She was not able to 

obtain a petting zoo. 

 Car/Bike Show—Roger Gregory reported that they had received a few pre-

registrations.  The trophies are finished and t-shirts ordered. 

 Church Service—No report. 

 Hornet Hustle—Carla Hufford reported there are currently 79 registered and 

shirts have been ordered.  They have a route has been mapped out for the race. 



 Parade—Pat McIlrath reported there are 12 entries so far.  Rod Miller will have a 

trailer and tractor for the grand marshal and any of his family members to ride.  

Bev Miller stated she would check into getting a couple of banners and balloons 

for the trailer.  Brittney Need/FFA has been contacted to supply a couple of 

students to follow the horses. 

 Fireworks—There has been $295.32 collected from the canisters to date.   The 

Rossville Area Lions Club contributed $500.00 for fireworks. 

 Parking—The Boy Scout Troop will be assisting with parking.  

 Hula Hoop/Jump Rope/Cake Walk—Staci Ewing is asking for donations of cakes, 

cupcakes, cookies, and sweets for the cake walk.  Please put your donated items 

in the pavilion kitchen Friday evening or Saturday morning. 

 

There being no further business to come before the group, the meeting was adjourned 

to Tuesday, August 24, 2021 at 12:00 p.m. at the Rossville Town Park Pavilion.  

Freddie Rodkey will be providing his traditional meal.  If you would like to contribute a 

dessert, that would be appreciated. 

 

       Respectfully submitted, 

       Freddie Rodkey, President 

       Pat McIlrath, Secretary 

 

 


